
 Class         Newsletter  

Autumn Term – 14/10/2022 
 

LEARNING IN SCHOOL 

In English, we’ve continued ‘The Lion, the Witch and the Wardrobe’, focussing on the character of Mr 
Tumnus. In Maths, we have begun a calculations unit on addition and subtraction. In Science, we 
replicated an investigation by Leonardo da Vinci about Friction. In RE, we thought about the friendship of 
Jonathan and David as well as exploring psalms written by David. We also learned Psalm 148 from 
memory and performed it as part of Poetry Week. In PE, we’ve continued our ball handling skills in 
basketball. In Art, we are developing our artwork in the style of Stephen Wiltshire. In History, we’ve 
been thinking about Tudor houses and Tudor food. In Computing, we have further thought about input 
devices, the processes they make and their outputs. 

       

 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

7th October 
The CHRISTIAN VALUE award for CREATIVITY goes to Ruby for her wonderful 

artwork for Harvest depicting Psalm 148. 

The CURRICULUM award goes to Edward for always wanting to go the Extra 
Mile in Maths.  

14th October 
The CHRISTIAN VALUE award for COMPASSION goes to Freya. She always 

looks out for others, especially if they are sad. 

The CURRICULUM award goes to Archie for asking super questions in a variety 
of subjects. 

HARVEST APPEAL 2022 
Before 

 

After 

 

A huge thank-you to those who have 
supported our appeal this year. Please 

remember to send in sponsor money for 
our gardening. Here is how we got on. 

 
  

 



 

HOME READING 
Your child has a free choice as to which book they bring home. They can 
choose from a range of genres which is stuck in the front of the Reading 

Record. They can read one from each genre per half term.  

I want to encourage you also to read to your child as this is a 
wonderful way for them to experience a book in a different way. 

I’m reading to them every day. 

Behaviour and Manners Expectations 

We have noticed in school a slight decline in the standard of some children’s 
manners. Please remind your child/ren that being polite, using manners, 

listening to grown-ups and following their instructions, allowing adults to pass 
through doors first are ways that set us apart as a school. 

 
ADDITIONAL NOTICES 

PE day: Thursday 
PE kit: White t-shirt, blue hoodie (with or without zip), blue or black bottoms (shorts, tracksuit bottoms, 

or PE skirt), and black trainers. No branding on clothing (Nike etc.). 

Wednesday 19th October: Opening Evening for prospective parents 4-6pm 

Wednesday 19th October: PTA meeting at 6pm 

Friday 21st October: Break up for Half Term at 3:15pm 

Tuesday 1st November: Reopen after Half Term at 8:45am 

 

Keeping in Touch 

School Office Tel: 01772 729880 

Email: d.bateman@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

Open Door: Every Friday 3:15-3:30pm  

Have a lovely weekend. Mr Bateman 
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